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Dear Employee, Parent, and Community Member:

The chart below contains information regarding the sources of funds spent to educate
each student in Dinwiddie County Schools. This information is provided to you in compliance
with Section 22.1-92 of the Code of Virginia. The data in the budget column is based on the
FY2017 Budget approved by the Dinwiddie County School Board on April 12, 2016.

If any additional information is needed about the budget or you have any questions
about the budget process, please contact your principal or call Mr. W. David Clark,
Superintendent at 804-469-4190. Thank you for your continued support as we strive to provide
the best possible education for your children.
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